Roxanne Maher

From: Fred Allyn, III

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 4:38 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Agenda item for upcoming Council meeting **Attachments:** letter of resignation- Carl Landolina.pdf

Rox,

Our land use attorney, Carl Landolina has resigned as he is winding down his practice. I am seeking Council approval to hire Suisman-Shapiro, specifically Robert Avena as our new land use attorney.

I have attached the letter of resignation received from Carl.

Best,

Fred

Fred B. Allyn III



Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy. Ledyard, CT 06339 Tel (860) 464-3221 www.ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018 Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs CLOSED FRIDAYS